
Minutes of the Meeting of the General Services Committee held on 23 June 
2015 at 2.00 pm

Present: Councillors John Kent (Chair), Mark Coxshall, Roy Jones, 
Barbara Rice, Graham Snell and Lynn Worrall

Apologies: Councillors Robert Gledhill (Vice-Chair)

In attendance:
Jackie Hinchliffe, Head of HR, OD & Transformation

7. Minutes 

The Minutes of the General Services Committee held on 16 June 2015 were 
approved as a correct record. 

8. Items of Urgent Business 

There were no items of urgent business

9. Declarations of Interests 

There were no declarations of interest

10. Interviews for Chief Executive and Head of Paid Service 

The Committee interviewed five candidates and unanimously agreed the 
successful candidate.

The Committee extended their thanks to Penny Ransley and Martin Tucker of 
Gatenby Sanderson and Jackie Hinchliffe and team for coordinating and 
supporting the selection process.

RESOLVED That Lyn Carpenter be recommended to Council as the Chief 
Executive and Head of Paid Service for Thurrock Council. 

The meeting finished at 9.30 pm

Approved as a true and correct record
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Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact
Democratic Services at Direct.Democracy@thurrock.gov.uk
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